ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
Phire Dekha

GUPTA COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGICAL SCIENCES

Ashram More, G.T. Road, Asansol-713301

INVITATION LETTER

Dear friends,

With immense pleasure, the entire alumnus is cordially invited to our 5th Alumni reunion on Sunday, 25th Sept, 2011, at our college premises.

We are expecting your gracious presence and an extensive support on that eventful day to make this event a successful one.

 Looking forward to your kind acceptance.

Yours Sincerely
Mr. Sougata Jana

Secretary, Alumni Association Committee, 2010
Gupta College of Technological Sciences, Asansol 

